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In accordance with the requirements of the World Bank (Operational Policy OP 4.01), the institution co-financing the Odra-Vistula Flood Management Project,
the following is made publicly available:
Podkarpacki Board of Amelioration and Hydraulic Structures in Rzeszów (PZMiUW) made the DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN for the Component 3 - Flood Protection of the Upper Vistula, Subcomponent 3B - Protection of Sandomierz and Tarnobrzeg, Contract 3B.2 - Flood protection Tarnobrzeg (hereinafter called DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN) available for inspection to all interested people and institutions.
Any interested party may: 
A) get familiarised with the DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN in the period from 06.12.2017 till 19.12.2017 inclusive (10 working days), at the seat of:
· Podkarpacki Board of Amelioration and Hydraulic Structures in Rzeszów, ul. Hetmańska 9, 35-959 Rzeszów, on working days between 8:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.,
· Podkarpacki Board of Amelioration and Hydraulic Structures in Rzeszów, Tarnobrzeg Department, ul. Sienkiewicza 86, 39-400 Tarnobrzeg, on working days between 8:30 a.m. and 2:30 p.m.,
or via a website:
· PZMiUW, address – www.pzmiuw.pl,
· Gorzyce Commune Office, address – www.gminagorzyce.pl,
· Radomyśl nad Sanem Commune Office, address – www.radomysl.pl,
· Project Coordination Unit, address – www.odrapcu.pl.
B) submit remarks and motions referring to the DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN in writing form and oral form to the minutes to the addresses mentioned above or in a digital form to the following e-mail address: piu@pzmiuw.pl between 06.12.2017 and 19.12.2017 (inclusive). 
Podkarpacki Board of Amelioration and Hydraulic Structures in Rzeszów is a competent institution to consider the remarks and motions (contact person: Barbara Tabak, telephone (17) 853 74 00 – to be connected by the secretary’s office).
After the 10-day period mentioned above of the document availability for inspection, on 20.12.2017 (Wednesday):
· at 3:00 p.m. at the meeting room in the building of Remiza OSP Gorzyce, 1 Pańska Street, 39-432 Gorzyce, 
· at 5:00 p.m. at the Commune Office Radomyśl nad Sanem, 7 Duży Rynek Street, 37-455 Radomyśl nad Sanem
there will be meetings open to all interested parties where the information on the DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN shall be presented and there will be organized a public discussion concerning the document as well as the motions and remarks submitted to the document both prior to the meeting and during the meeting itself.
The Announcement was made public by publishing in the press (Gazeta Codzienna NOWINY – local wide edition), placing it on notice boards in PZMiUW in Rzeszów and Tarnobrzeg and Commune Offices in Gorzyce and Radomyśl nad Sanem as well as on the websites of the above indicated institutions. 
